CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) – 16.03.2020
LEESBROOK SURGERY
STOP IF YOU HAVE AN APPOINTMENT – PLEASE GO HOME AND AWAIT A PHONE CALL.
IF YOU DON’T RECEIVE A PHONE CALL PLEASE CONTACT US WITH AN UP TO DATE PHONE NUMBER.
[bookmark: _GoBack]FOLLOWING NATIONAL RECOMMENDATIONS, THE PRACTICE IS TAKING MEASURES TO REDUCE ANY POTENTIAL RISK OF TRANSMISSION OF CORONAVIRUS ALL INTIAL CONTACT WITH PATIENTS WILL BE VIA TELEPHONE.
ANY FUTURE APPOINTMENTS WILL BE BOOKED AS A TELEPHONE CONSULTATION WHERE POSSIBLE.
PLEASE RING THE PRACTICE ON 0161 621 4800 OR EMAIL LEESBROOK.P85005@NHS.NET


THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION
